
October 21, 1992

Docket No. 50-263 

Mr. Thomas M. Parker, Manager 
Nuclear Support Services 
Northern States Power Company 
414 Nicollet Mall 
Minneapolis, Minnesota 55401 

Dear Mr. Parker: 
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AN AMENDMENT REQUEST (TAC NO. M74965)

By letter dated October 21, 1991, you applied for an amendment to the Facility 
Operating License No. DPR-22. The proposed change would have added new 
limiting conditions for operation (LCO) and surveillance requirements for 
reactor vessel overfill protection instrumentation. Subsequently, by letter 
dated September 21, 1992, you withdrew the amendment request based on the 
staff's position that a license amendment is no longer considered necessary 
for certain facilities, including Monticello, provided the reactor feedwater 
pump trip instrumentation is periodically tested under the control of plant 
procedures.  

The Commission has filed the enclosed Notice of Withdrawal of Application for 
Amendment to Facility Operating License with the Office of the Federal 
Register for publication. If you have any questions concerning this action, 
please contact me at (301) 504-3026.  

Sincerely, 

Original signed by 

William 0. Long, Project Manager 
Project Directorate III-1 
Division of Reactor Projects - III/IV/V 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Enclosure: 
Notice
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